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Editorial 

 
 The Skagit River has again served 
notice that it has a will of its own and can not 
be controlled by predictions, weather charts, 
previous performances or power dams.  When 
conditions are right the Skagit will flood, and 
the county might just as well prepare its 
defenses.  In the lower valley dikes again held 
off a major disaster.  Their move will be better 
dikes and allowance for even higher water 
than has been experienced.  Communities such 
as Hamilton may also have to look into diking 
projects for protection.  The upper valley 
could well use an emergency road system out 
of the flood areas, something the county could 
do easily with a few connecting links in the 
Lyman-Hamilton area.  Also needed is a 
county budget for flood emergency use and a 
definite working plan for handling such 
emergencies.  The county engineer’s stepped 
into the breach and did an excellent job this 
past week end, but their work could have been 
greatly simplified if they had funds to work 
with and rules to follow.  Floods may not 
come often in future years, that is true.  But 
there is little reason why they can’t be 
included in our planning and be accepted as 
part of the weather hazard that must be faced. 
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